
From: Ileana Ros-Lehtinen
To: CELA
Subject: FEC complaint
Date: Tuesday, December 03, 2019 11:21:31 PM

Dear Ms Ross- Thank you for your email. Yes I meant for the PAC response to be my reply as
well. Please forward any further correspondence to  Miami FL 33156 or to
this email address. Also please note that in your email attachments was a complaint unrelated
to me or the PAC. Thank you,

Ileana Ros-Lehtinen

MUR765700049




